
 

 

Upper Paxton Township Board of Supervisors 

Special Budget Workshop Meeting 

November 6, 2017 

4:00 p.m. 

Those in attendance: Ron Hepner, John Orr, and Robert Stoner, Supervisors; Wendy Wentzel, 

Treasurer; and Luanna Zimmerman, Secretary/Manager.  

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Hepner at 4:00 p.m. 

Public Comments: None 

The Board discussed the proposed 2018 budget line item by line item. 

With no further business on the agenda, Ron Hepner moved to adjourn the meeting until 

November 8, 2017 at 6:00 p.m., at which time the Board will reconvene into executive session. 

Robert Stoner seconded the motion. With all in favor, motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 

6:00 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Luanna Zimmerman 

Secretary  

 


